
Deerfield Energy Resources Committee 

 

Friday June 5,2009 

 

Present: MA,Amy,Kathy,Jay,Barbara 

 

Correct minutes to say “get schools to do things” and corrected name to read Karen 

Herold James. Amy moved to accept and Jay seconded Accepted 5-0 

 

Amy went to Selectboard to talk about 350 and they asked what the Town could. Also, 

Carolyn talked about street lighting and told Amy that she is working with WMECO. 

Amy informed DERC that Karen at the would be in charge of MMA 

 

DERC discussed 350, photo voltaic and the use of them at UMASS. MA is sending out e-

mail to schools in Town to set up organizational meeting for 350 events in the Fall. The 

Town also approved that we advocate with Congressional delegation for 350 at 

Copenhagen conference in Fall. 

 

Barbara asked about harmful effects of proposed Bio-Mass plant in GFLD. Jay explained 

that the nano particles can get into the lungs if the filters are not checked and maintained. 

 

Next meeting will be held when 350 meeting date is set.  

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Kathy Melnik 


